
SELECTION & CONSTITUTIONAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
 

8TH OCTOBER 2015 
 

COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIP 
 

Further to the Meeting of this Committee held on the 21st May 2015, there is a 
need to update on some minor issues arising from the report ‘Background and 
Principles of Political Balance and Administrative Structure’. 
 
Group Leaders have advised of the following changes they wish to make to 
their Committee Membership: -  
 
Conservative Group 
Licensing and Health & Safety Committee – Cllr Galpin off, Cllr Mrs Webb on. 
Parish & Urban Forum – Cllr Galpin off, Cllr Krause on. 
 
Labour Group 
Local Government & Polling Districts Task Group – Cllr Britcher off, Cllr 
Chilton on. 
Local Plans & Planning Policy Task Group – Cllr Chilton off, Cllr Britcher on. 
 
 
The Council had also appointed Councillor Galpin as Vice-Chairman of the 
Licensing and Health & Safety Committee. With his removal from the 
Committee the Leader has indicated that he would like to nominate Councillor 
Bradford as Vice-Chairman. Appointment of Chairmen and Vice-Chairmen is 
a function of Full Council therefore this will need to be recommended to them. 
 
Recommended: 
 
That 
  

(i) The Committee note the changes to membership of 
Committee, Groups and Forums as indicated by Group 
Leaders. 

 
(ii) the Council agrees the appointment of Councillor Bradford as 

Vice-Chairman of the Licensing and Health & Safety 
Committee. 

 
 
 
 


